
From: Salazar, Veronica@Wildlife
To: Mike Davis
Subject: RE: Complete Notification 1600-2020-0012-R4 Great Valley Grasslands Floodplain Restoration
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HI Mike,
 
Since the CA Department of Fish and Wildlife did not provide a draft streambed alteration
agreement for your review by the deadline of April 4, 2020, your project is authorized to proceed by
operation of law (oplaw). This means your project can be constructed as described in your
notification of lake or streambed alteration (Notification No. 1600-2020-0012-R4). This includes the
project term, begin and end dates for construction, and all avoidance and minimization measures for
wildlife included in the notification, attachments, and email correspondence. A courtesy letter will
be forthcoming but you do not need anything further from CDFW to begin your project. Please note
that notifications authorized by oplaw are not eligible for extension or amendment. Please contact
R4LSA@wildlife.ca.gov if you have any questions regarding the oplaw status of your project.
 
Thank you,
Veronica Salazar
Staff Services Analyst
CA Department of Fish and Wildlife
Lake and Stream Alteration Program
Central Region (R4)
1234 E. Shaw Ave., Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 243-4014 Ext. 230

 
 
 

From: Mike Davis <mdavis@americanrivers.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:46 PM
To: Salazar, Veronica@Wildlife <Veronica.Salazar@wildlife.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Complete Notification 1600-2020-0012-R4 Great Valley Grasslands Floodplain
Restoration
 

Warning: This email originated from outside of CDFW and should be treated with extra caution.

 

Hi Veronica,
 
Are there any new updates on the status of this application? I noticed the next date/milestone in the
letter was June 2, 2020 and I’ve not heard about the application’s status.
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Are you able to provide any updates?
 
Thanks!
 
Mike Davis
Associate Director, CA Central Valley River Restoration
Cell: 510-295-5422
AmericanRivers.org
Instagram I Facebook I Twitter
 

From: Salazar, Veronica@Wildlife <Veronica.Salazar@wildlife.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 2:02 PM
To: Mike Davis <mdavis@americanrivers.org>
Subject: Complete Notification 1600-2020-0012-R4 Great Valley Grasslands Floodplain Restoration
 
Mr. Davis,
 
See the attached letter regarding the above-referenced notification.  Note this letter will only be
sent to you electronically.
 
Thank you,
Veronica Salazar
Staff Services Analyst
CA Department of Fish and Wildlife
Lake and Stream Alteration Program
Central Region (R4)
1234 E. Shaw Ave., Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 243-4014 Ext. 230
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